
Friday 15th December
Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our communities, where everyone

succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respect, Resilience and Responsibility

Find us on Facebook by following the link: Tregony Community Primary School

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057146932200


Dear Parent(s)/Carers(s),

We have had a lovely week of Christmas festivities. Our Key Stage 1 pupils performed a wonderful
nativity as did our nursery. Seeing our very youngest pupils perform with such confidence and joy
was an absolute pleasure and certainly brought a tear to my eye. All classes have made decorations
for the church Christmas Tree Festival. On Wednesday, we wore Christmas jumpers and were treated
to a wonderful Christmas dinner cooked by Susie and Kasha. Today, the whole school, together with
Gerrans school, visited the Hall for Cornwall for a magical performance of Peter Pan. This was a truly
lovely trip and treat for our pupils who have worked so hard this term. When we got back, pupils were
greeted by an elf who joined our pupils on their Santa Run, raising money for Cornwall Children’s
Hospice. We would be very grateful for any donations to this amazing charity. These can be made on
The Gateway. In the evening, we held our first Christmas fete for many years, thank you to our
wonderful group of parents and Ashley who helped organise this event. Money raised, contributes
towards treats for our pupils such as the pantomime and Christmas parties.

Please can we ask that all outstanding trips, dinner, nursery and wrap-around-care bills are settled
by Monday 18th December. We will not be able to accept new bookings for wrap-around-care and
nursery next term until these are paid. Thank you.

On Tuesday morning, at 9.15am, we are holding our end of term assembly in the church. We look
forward to welcoming you.

The building works for the new classroom are progressing well and are on track to be completed by
March. Our Year 2s are very excited about the prospect of a new classroom and Towan Class are
looking forward to returning to their bigger space.

In Towan class we have had a wonderful week celebrating Christmas! We performed our Nativity
‘Twinkly Nativity’ where all the children sang and performed with such big smiles and confidence. We
all enjoyed a fantastic Christmas lunch wearing our Christmas jumpers! We have been busy in class
making Christmas crafts including wooden tree decorations and peppermint creams! We have been
writing Christmas words using our phonics knowledge, practising our letter formation and have also
been learning about squares and rectangles!

Summers Class have had a very Christmassy week! They have starred in their nativity play, enjoyed
Christmas lunch, creating Christmas cards and crafts and had a fantastic time watching the
pantomime at the Hall for Cornwall today. On Thursday they took part in a super singing workshop
from the Cornwall Youth Choir.

Pendower Class took part in a singing workshop with Leanne from the Cornwall Youth Choir. First the
children warmed up their voices before singing some Christmas songs and taking part in singing
games. The children have also been locating countries near the equator and countries near the
North Pole. They then decided if they would prefer to live in a hot or a cold place.

In Porthcurnick Class, we worked in groups, 2 children doing body percussion and 2 playing the
glockenspiels to create the four layers of the rainforest. We also started celebrating Christmas by
making positive/negative space tree cards and we learned about Benjamin Zephaniah and read his
poem Talking Turkeys which the children really enjoyed.

Portholland Class have been feeling festive. We have been using maths skills to solve Christmas
riddles and puzzles. Last friday we had a brilliant day in Truro carrying out some geography
fieldwork as well as visiting the Cathedral and Library. Everyone was a delight to take and a credit to
school, families and community. We are looking forward to Peter Pan today.
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In Porthluney Class we have been working hard, and celebrating all things Christmas: nativities,
Christmas dinner, Christmas crafts and Christmas cards. We have also re-drafted some excellent
informal and formal letters and completed our geography learning based on the Caribbean.

Kate Douglass
Headteacher

● Christmas Countdown email
● Photographs and Videos email

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

https://www.tregonycpschool.co.uk/website/internet_safety_newsletters/472334

● Tuesday 19th December end of term Christmas Assembly at 9.15 am in the church
● 24th December - Children’s Crib Service 4pm
● Christmas break - Wednesday 20th December - 3rd January
● Spring term begins - Thursday 4th January
● Half term - Monday 12th - Friday 16th
● Easter holiday - Friday 29th March- Friday 12th April
● Bank holiday - Monday 6th May
● Last day of Summer Term - Friday 19th July 24

Inset Days for 2023/24

● Monday 22nd July
● Tuesday 23rdJuly
● Wednesday 24thJuly
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Little Carne:
Towan:
Summers:
Pendower:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney:

Little Carne:
Towan:
Summers:
Pendower:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney:

Team captains and points
Godrevy (Persie and Aubrey): 766
Trevose (Wilf and Lily): 718
St Anthony (Rupert and Layla): 687
Lizard (Taylor and Ailla): 856

Towan: 98.14%
Summers: 97.31%
Pendower: 96.78%
Porthcurnick 94.84%
Portholland:95.14%
Porthluney: 96.33%

White band -
Yellow band - Karl
Orange band - Persie, Maxim

Blue band - Ailla, Tabitha
Green band -
Brown band -
Black band -

As we reach the end of Black History month and anti-bullying week, here are some useful links
to share with your children at home.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/children-race-racism-racial-bu
llying/
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zks6hcw/articles/zym3n9q

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/black-history-month-primary-and-secondary-resources/zjwf8xs

CLICK HERE TO VIEW OUR VACANCIES
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